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Notice regarding the abolition of shareholder benefit system 

We would like to inform you that the Board of Directors meeting held today has resolved to 

abolish the shareholder benefit system. 

 

1. Reason for abolition 

In order to express our gratitude to our shareholders for their support, to increase the 

attractiveness of investing in our stock, and to increase the number of long-term shareholders, 

we have distributed shareholder benefits (Quo Card 1,000 yen) to shareholders who are listed 

in our shareholder register as of the end of March every year and own one unit (100 shares) or 

more. Meanwhile, in addition to increasing dividends for eight consecutive years, the Company 

has raised the standard for dividend payout ratio from 30% to 40% from this fiscal year. 

As a result of careful consideration in light of fair return of profits to all shareholders, we have 

decided to prioritize return of profits through dividends and abolish the shareholder benefit 

system. 

We will continue to maintain a dividend policy that emphasizes stability and continuity, and 

work to improve corporate value. We appreciate your continued understanding and support. 

 

2. Time for abolition 

The shareholder benefits provided to shareholders as of the end of March 2023 is the final one. 

There will be no longer benefits to shareholders as of the end of March 2024. 

 

3. Reference information 

Please also refer to the “Dividends/Shareholder Returns” page on our website. 

https://www.wdbhd.co.jp/eng/ir/stock/dividend.html 

 

   


